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WELCOME TO FORBES HIGH

OUR AIM IS FOR:
Students to have a positive education
experience
Students to experience success in their learning
Staff, students and parents to collaborate to
ensure a successful educational journey
All students are provided a rich education
allowing for successful future pathways

Our motto is 'Multum non Multa', Quality not
Quantity. We are a dynamic school with creative
teachers, striving to achieve the best outcomes
for our students. 

Forbes High School strives to create an inclusive
environment where students challenge and
extend their academic boundaries with the
support and reinforcement of strong community
connections. At Forbes High School, we build
opportunities by providing a positive learning
and wellbeing environment for all our students
so that they may become the best versions of
themselves.



The HSC commenced on Tuesday 15th October
with excellent support in place for the students
with the examinations supervisors led by the
Presiding Officer. We thank the team for their
support of the students during what can be a
stressful period for students and their families.

Dear parents, carers, students, and the Forbes High community,

Welcome back to the start of another school term. It is hard to
believe that we are already into our second week of the term
and the completion of another highly successful year will be
upon us before we know it.

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
Mrs Kathleen Maksymczuk

Higher School Certificate

FHS P and C
The P and C who support Forbes High School are a passionate team who work hard in their
support of our school. Our P and C operates our school canteen, ensuring that students
have access to food throughout the school day as well as supports Breakfast Club, a
service that many students engage with.

This team needs extra hands to support their
fantastic work, and I encourage all our
families to give up a little time in support of
the P And C. Extra hands make light work and
the commitment to P and C is only a few
meetings per year. Collectively we can work
together to provide additional supports to our
school community. 

Please join our P and C or volunteer at the
school canteen. The next P and C meeting is
Wednesday 20th November at the school at
5pm.

JOIN THE P&C Click Here

Click logo for P&C
Facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/ForbesHighSchoolPandC
https://forbes-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/supporting-our-students/parents--carers-and-the-community/p-c-information.html


The Show Team led by Ms
Rachel Eagles attended the
Cowra Show last week, the final
event on a very busy show
calendar. Once again our
students were exceptional in
their representation of our
school and were highly
successful in their
achievements. Congratulations
to the team on a brilliant
season and thank you to Ms
Eagles and Mr Favelle for all of
their mentorship and support. 

Cowra Show

Year 10 Examinations

Week 3 will see Year Examinations commencing on Tuesday. This is an opportunity for
students to engage in a formal examination structure in preparation for Year 11. All the
best Year 10!

Warm regards,
Kathleen Maksymczuk

Mrs Jessica Smith is leading students, including four of our own students at the State
Drama Ensemble. Students and their performances are selected from State Drama
Camp and it is a credit to our students and the skill to be a part of this event.
Congratulations to the students involved. 

State Drama Ensemble



More photos here

YEAR 12

YEAR 12 ASSEMBLY 

Last term, we bid farewell to our Year 12 cohort of 2024. The
event was filled with both tears and laughter as we
reflected on the cherished memories from their high school
experience. Year 11 surprised everyone with a Flash Mob
performance to express their gratitude to the departing
students. Congratulations, Year 12! We wish you all the best
in your HSC and future pursuits. You will be greatly missed.

class
of 2024

https://forbes-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/gallery/2024-year-12-graduation-assembly.html




We are accepting uniforms
in all sizes. Please bring

your donations to the front
office between 8:30am and

3:00pm.

Donating school uniforms
is a wonderful way to assist

students and families in
need. By providing gently
used or new uniforms, you
can help ease the financial
strain on parents who may
find it challenging to afford

these vital items.

Your generous
contributions will not only
supply essential clothing

for students but also
cultivate a sense of

kindness and compassion.

Thank you



PURPLE DAY
On Tuesday, October 15th, as part of an initiative by
Binaal Billa Family Violence Prevention Legal Service, we
proudly joined numerous Forbes businesses, community
members, and other schools by wearing purple. This
initiative aimed to educate, raise awareness, and offer
support and strength to victims of domestic violence.







SHOW TEAM
More photos here

COWRA SHOW
To finish off the Show season, the
Show Team attended Cowra Show
with 10 dairy heifers. The students
exhibited heifers in the paraders
and heifer class.

Congratulations to Lilly for winning
her age group and receiving reserve
champion parader. 

I would like to say a massive
thankyou to our amazing showteam
students for their hard work and
dedication. It was fabulous to watch
you learn new skills with showing
sheep, beef and dairy, as well as
compete in junior judging.

https://forbes-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/gallery/2024-show-team.html


COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SESSION

The Junior AECG AGM took place
on October 16th, where students
shared updates about their
school activities over the past
year and expressed their
aspirations for the future.

Sunshine, Smiles and Pilates!

Our students had an absolute blast this morning with Kylie from Down to Earth Pilates. We
started with a fun warm-up activity, filled with laughter and energy, followed by a calming
pilates session that focused on body awareness and strength. It was amazing to watch our
students learn about their bodies and how to stretch correctly. They can't wait for our next
visit! Thank you, Kylie, for making this such a special morning.

JUNIOR AECG

The newly elected Junior AECG Committee includes
Delilah Karaitiana (Secretary), Mykel Coe
(President), Jamal Gorman Barnes (Vice President),
and Belle Hartwig (Treasurer).



CHS GIRLS CRICKET

The long awaited open girls
cricket match finally took place
on Tuesday 22nd October. The
weather was perfect for cricket
with a predicted top temp of 29
degrees. Orange High won the
toss and elected to bat, our girls
were ready to dominate the field
in their matching cricket hats,
they certainly looked the part. 

With a strong start and a few early wickets to our opening bowlers, Phoebe and Zoe,
Orange High lost their opening batters early. All the practice at the cricket nets over the
last few months had paid off. Our top bowler was Chloe, who took 3/4 off 6 overs, Chloe’s
unique style of bowling paid off! Phoebe also brought the pace, taking 3 wickets off her 8
overs. Special mention to Grace who took 3 incredible catches in the field. Orange High
were all out for 77, it was time for our girls to chase. Orange High had some strong
opening bowlers and unfortunately our opening batters couldn’t handle the heat. Despite
a solid batting effort from Forbes High and a great spell from our opening bowlers,
Orange High got the better of us. A special mention to our best batter, Amelia, she looked
like a natural out there.

Congratulations to Orange High School and good luck in the final later this term. A huge
thankyou to Mr Patterson and Reece for umpiring and scoring on the day. Mrs Morrison is
incredibly proud of the girls, the effort and commitment to improving this year has been
phenomenal. Bring on cricket in 2025.



PRIMARY SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP
On Thursday, 17th October
students assisted in High Potential
and Gifted Education (HPGE)
activities at one of our partner
primary’s, Forbes Public School.
The purpose of this activity was to
teach dance to students.

Well done to Noah Brown, Karla
Osborne and Lacey Osborne for
representing FHS with such
excellence.

FACULTY NEWS

Sport

Golf is in full swing for Stage 4 Sport. This term, students in
Year 7 and 8 have been participating in a golf workshop
at the Forbes Golf Club. Under the mentorship of golf
professionals, they are acquiring a range of skills. As they
advance, they not only refine their abilities but also boost
their confidence and cultivate friendships.





From Day 1 Term 4, students will no longer be able to use their school
email address (@education.nsw.gov.au) to access social media, gaming,
instant messaging and similar platforms. This means they will also not
be able to retrieve password-recovery emails and the like from these
platforms.

The NSW Department of Education is making this important change to
help keep our students safe online, reduce the risk of cyber threats and
make sure student email accounts are used for their intended
educational purposes only.

If students have signed up for a social media, gaming, instant
messaging or similar account using their student email address, please
change to a personal email address on each platform by Sunday 13
October 2024 to make sure you don't lose access to the account.

Here’s how:
 Log in to each account.1.
 Go to the account settings and update your email address to a
personal one. Add a mobile number too, if you haven’t already.

2.

The department is making this change to ensure all student accounts
are being used for their educational purposes, and to help protect them
from risks online. Using a personal email address for these platforms
instead of their student email address reduces the chances of someone
gaining access to information in their school account.

Restricted social networking
platforms for students



http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/forbeshs
Feedback is really important to Forbes High School and we would

love to hear from you.

The Tell Them From Me Parent survey is an anonymous online
survey that is a quick and easy way for our parents and carers to

express their views about their children's experiences at home and
school. It is your chance to let us know how we are doing and help us
build a better school, improve the family experience and allocate our

resources to better support our students.
Please help us by having your say.

TELL THEM FROM ME

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/forbeshs


OUR CANTEEN IS ONLINE WITH

Download the app, create your account and
place your next order online via Flexischools.

With Flexischools, you
can quickly place school
orders online through
the Flexischools app,
which has a 4.8-star
App Store rating!

Download the app &
register for Flexischools

Order and pay in seconds

Quickly re-order your favourites

See up-to-date menus and items

Flexischools is provided by InLoop Pty Ltd (ABN 27 114 508 771) (trading as Flexischools) AFSL 471558. Any information provided is general only and does not take into
account your objectives, financial situation or needs. Please read and consider the Combined FSG/PDS and TMD at www.flexischools.com.au/legal before acquiring or using
the service.

ONLINE CANTEEN
ORDERING

Flexischools is Australia’s #1
school ordering app

Cash and EFTPOS options still
available at the Canteen

Quickly place your lunch orders
online with Flexischools

Click here for more Flexischool information

Click Flexischools logo
to download the App

Brought to you
by FHS P&C

https://qrco.de/bdQrVF?trackSharing=1
https://flexischools.com.au/


Supporting healthy tech use as
your child transitions into high
school (30 mins)

Suitable for parents and carers of
young people in upper primary
school (aged 11-12) and Year 7.

Tuesday, 29 October, 12.30pm
Thursday, 28 November, 12.30pm

Safety 101: How eSafety can help
(30 mins)

Suitable for parents and carers
of children and young people in
primary and secondary school.
An overview of the eSafety

Commissioner, and supporting
programs and resources for
parents and carers, children, and
young people.

Thursday, 24 October, 12.30pm
Wednesday, 4 December,
12.30pm



Visit us on the web at Forbes High School

Follow us on Facebook at Forbes High School

CONTACT US
02 6852 2666

forbes-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

18 Wyndham Avenue, FORBES NSW 2871

We recognise the Ongoing Custodians of the lands and waterways where we work and live.
We pay respect to Elders past and present as ongoing teachers of knowledge, songlines
and stories. We strive to ensure every Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander learner in

NSW achieves their potential through education.

UPCOMING EVENTS
Mon, 28th Oct Tue, 29th Oct Wed, 30th Oct Thurs, 31st Oct

Fri, 1st Nov Sat, 2nd Nov Sun, 3rd Nov Mon, 4th Nov

Fri, 8th NovThurs, 7th NovWed, 6th NovTue, 5th Nov

Sun, 10th NovSat, 9th Nov Mon, 11th Nov Tue, 12th Nov
Girinyalanah Girls

Group

Girinyalanah Girls
Group

Community Access

Birth to Kinder
Reading Day

Positive Community
Engagement

Book Club

GRIP Leadership
Conference

Girinyalanah Girls
Group

Community Access

Positive Community
Engagement

Central West Anti-
Bulling Summit

Drumbeat

Drumbeat

https://forbes-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/ForbesHighSchool




https://www.anglicarevic.org.au/student-internet/





